
Longleaf Elementary has been notified we will be receiving Florida School Recognition Funds. A 

SAC Meeting has been scheduled for January 17, 2024 at 4:15 PM to share information and 

receive stakeholder input. SAC is part of the process of fund distribution which needs to begin 

prior to February.  


